
GUIDED SELF-PLACEMENT 

Beginning Summer 2025, MATH 156 and above will continue to use placement 
scores/prerequisite courses to place students. However, MATH 150 and below will use 
Guided Self-Placement (GSP) to help students self-select their math course(s). Below are 
additional ways the College can help support you in MATH 150 and below.  

  

 WHAT TO DO IF YOU NEED HELP WITH PLACEMENT IN ENGLISH AND 
MATH 

• Beginning of Semester. If you are unsure of placement during the first few 
weeks of the semester, talk with your instructor about a course level transfer 
to add a support class if appropriate (and available). Contact your instructor if 
you are enrolled in the pair of courses but feel you could be successful in the 
standalone course. The instructor initiates this course level transfer using the 
ARE form, and you must approve this action through the link sent to you by 
Admissions, Registration, and Records (ARR). 

 

• Mid-Semester Withdrawals.  

o You can’t withdraw from a course in a corequisite pair on your own. 
You have the option to withdraw from the college level course 
while completing the support course but this must be initiated by 
the instructor submitting the CDW (course directed withdrawal) 
form. This form is sent directly to ARR. Note: this must be 
completed by the withdrawal deadline for that course. 

o If you withdraw completely from math, you can work to improve 
your math skills with: 

▪ Gateway to College Math (GCM) – The Math coach 
Mindy Bertch will enroll you and then work with Sheila 
Eisenhauer who is the coordinator for GCM.  

▪ ALEKS PPL Modules - this can be worked on with tutors 
in the Math Center, with the Math coach Mindy Bertch, 
or worked on independently at home  

 


